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2020 Term 1 Week 8

Upcoming Events

Wed 8th Apr P&C Meeting
6.30pm

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
After receiving notification and advice from the 
Secretary, Mark Scott, in regards to the current 
COVID-19 virus the school has decided to 
postpone and cancel some upcoming events. 
These events are mentioned in the letter sent 
home to all families yesterday.
Please help the school in limiting the spread of 
this disease by talking with your children and 
reminding them to wash their hands properly, 
cough into a tissue or elbow if required, etc.
All students that are presenting to the sick bay 
with any illness are being sent home and asked 
to stay at home until they are well.
If you have any further questions about the 
strategies in place please contact the school or 
look to our website for additional information.
https://foresthill-p.schools.nsw.gov.au
Our website has a section at the bottom of the 
main page that is titled Latest News. This section 
is updated immediately as news comes out from 
the Department and is an excellent source of 
information.

KR
Jovie K, Caleb P, Baily M, Amahrnei-May G
K/1B
Jaxon D, Joshua H, Chloe M, Harper S
1M
Eloise B, Lacey M, Leo T-P, Odin M
2M
Bailey D, Taylor D, Tevita F, Ruby T
2/3T
Alex H, Hudson S, Joshua J, Beau P
3G
Tyler B, Axel G, Summa M, Archie S
4J
Riley W, Koby S, Claira H, Chelsea B, James H
4/5S
Charlotte W, Jack S, Chloe B, Erica F, Sam L
5/6K
Hayley B, Madison T, Aidan M, Brayden S, 
Rhianna P
6A
Joel H, Marley C, Matilda J, Sienna T, Tyler R
MISS RUSCHEN’S  AWARD
Aniyah L, Lewis P-W, Alexis F
MRS ABOOD’S AWARD
Matilda D, Benji P

MRS SADDLER ‘S AWARD
Lucas D

MRS DUNN’S AWARD
Toby N

MRS HOCKING’S AWARD
Noah R
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ADOPT A KOALA

The SRC are organising a fundraiser to help 
raise money to adopt a koala. Any extra money 
will go towards helping those affected by the 
bush fires. 
Students are asked to bring in coins to donate 
to this wonderful cause. 
The students’ coins will be put into their house 
colour’s jar. Every coin donated will earn them 
an entry to win a toy Koala. At the end of the 
term the Sport House Captains will make a long 
line of coins for each house to see which house 
has the longest line. The longest line will get 
bonus points for their house colour.

CAR PARK ETIQUETTE

The school has a disabled parking space at 
the gate near the office. It has been noted that 
people are using it for general use. Please be 
mindful that the space needs to be kept vacant 
for emergency vehicles and transportation of 
people with disabilities.
Also please be mindful of others when parking 
in the main carpark. Along the trees, most spots 
can accomodate 3 cars between the trees. 
Could cars park closer to each other to allow 
more parking space. Cars are required to 
reverse park for student safety at drop off and 
home time.
Please do not park in front of the large bins at 
any time.

SCRIPTURE
If you do NOT want your child to participate in 
lessons this year please send a letter to the 
school requesting this.
If no letter is received it will be assumed that your 
child will be attending.

VISITORS
Any visitors to the school, whether it may be to 
help in classrooms, canteen or just dropping 
lunches off to your child, must sign in and out at 
the office.
Any students who arrive late or depart early must 
sign in and out at the office with a parent or carer.

CANTEEN

The canteen will continue to follow strict Health 
and Hygiene practices and will also adhere 
to Dept of Education advice and guidelines 
regarding canteen operations during these 
difficult times.
The canteen will continue to provide recess and 
lunch menu items as well as crunch and sip fruit 
(if required) until further notice and will attempt to 
continue operating as per usual.
Coming soon - Easter Specials 
Crunch and Sip fruit is available after bell at 
the beginning of the day 50c per serve (not on 
Tuesday).

Monday Special
Recess - Warm Milo + 2 pancakes with maple 
syrup $2 
Monday Fun Box (please see menu)

Good Manners Award
Logan S

Canteen Roster
Monday 23/3 Jenny Murtagh
Wednesday 25/3 Jenny Murtagh
Thursday 26/3 Jenny Murtagh
Friday 27/3 Dina Beaumont
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laptops & tablets

uniforms & shoes

sports fees & gear

lessons & activities

books & supplies

camps & excursions

Join Saver Plus and we’ll match 
your savings, dollar for dollar, 
up to $500 for school costs.

Could $500 help you with 
school costs?

* many Centrelink payments are eligible, please contact your local Coordinator for more information.

Saver Plus is an initiative of the Brotherhood of St Laurence and ANZ, delivered in partnership with Berry Street, The Benevolent Society and The Smith Family and other local 
community agencies. The program is funded by ANZ and the Australian Government Department of Social Services. Go to www.dss.gov.au for more information. 

To join Saver Plus, you must be at least 18 years or over, have a child at 
school or starting next year, or attend vocational education yourself, have 
regular income from paid employment (you or your partner), have a 
current Health Care or Pensioner Concession Card and be in receipt of an 
eligible Commonwealth social security benefit, allowance or payment*

Contact 
your local Saver Plus 
Coordinator
Phone
1300 610 355 
Email 
WaggaWaggaSP@ 
thesmithfamily.com.au
Online 
saverplus.org.au
Find us on Facebook  

SWIMMING LESSONS

Please note that lessons have been postponed 
until a later date to be confirmed.

HUME BANK

As the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, 
we value the safety and well-being of our 
School Banking partners, their students and 
our School Banking team. Accordingly, we 
have put on hold the School Banking pick-up 
service offered as part of our Program effective 
immediately. 
During this time as an alternate deposit option 
we encourage parents and guardians to 
continue supporting their children’s savings 
behaviour by depositing funds in to their child’s 
account via recurring electronic transfer. 
Please know that we are vigilantly monitoring 
the COVID-19 situation and we will update 
you if further changes are made to our normal 
business processes.


